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Please do not fund this kind of support. The existing support we provide to 

people without jobs is keeping them from coming back to work. I have many 

employees, family and friends that know of people who will not work because 

our Government system will not make them work and they do not need to do so 

to get buy. There are plenty of jobs out there in our communities for the 

willing and able to work. My Company is like most companies in my community 

with multiple job openings that we cannot fill. This is a major issue in our 

Country and this type of Legislation will only worsen our problem. The 

problem is that we are incentivizing people to not work. If we are going to 

give money to support these people who are struggling then make them work 

for it, with the rest of the employees of the state. Make them work at the 

parks and public facilities to earn the money they receive. Then if they do 

not like the work they are required to do to receive the assistance then 

they can take one of the hundreds of jobs that available today to earn there 

keep. Human beings will go to the path of least resistance in most 

circumstances and will continue to  take assistance as long as you keep 

giving it. It is Human nature. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

General Manager 

  

 

Pete Sipos    

North Santiam Paving Co. 
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P: 503-769-3436 ext 206 

F: 503-769-7358 

C: 503-932-4162 
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